
 

24 HOUR NOTICE 
 

 

The Grand Opening for The Residence Inn is scheduled for 

Thursday, June 28, 2018 at 4:30 PM. A quorum of the 

Council may be present. The event will be held at The 

Residence Inn, 19608 International Boulevard, SeaTac, WA 

98188. 

 
********************************************************* 

This is a 24 hour notice as required by law and need not be published 

by law. 

 

 

 

 


